
  

 

Borough of Telford & Wrekin 
The Council proposes to make the Borough of Telford & Wrekin Chetwynd Road, Edgmond (Temporary 
Prohibition of Traffic) Order 2021 under the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, in order to undertake access to 
jointing chamber works. The order becomes operational from the 8/2/2021. The following road is affected: 
Chetwynd Road, Edgmond from its jcn with Edgmond Road to its jcn with Newport Road between the hours of 
8.00am and 18.00pm. Alternative routes will be signed on site. The maximum duration is 18 months, but the 
works are expected to be completed by the 12/02/2021. 
 
Anthea Lowe, Associate Director: Policy & Governance. Temporary Road Closure Notice TC3-0357 
30/01/2021 

Cable and Splicing Services Ltd on behalf of British Telecommunications are planning to undertake access to 
jointing chambers works. The work is set to commence on Monday 8th February 2021 and will last for a 
duration of 5 days between the hours of 8.00am and 18.00pm with an end date of Friday 12th February 
2021.  

The diversion route for vehicular traffic travelling northbound will be via Shrewsbury Road, B5062 Shrewsbury 
Road To Chetwynd Road Crossroads or Newport Road and Edgmond Road. 

The diversion route for vehicular traffic travelling southbound will be vice versa 

The works will be carried out in 2 phases:- 

Phase 1 -  08/02/2021 to 10/02/2021 - Between Edgmond Road and Playdale (Mentone Crescent). 

Phase 2 - 11/02/2021 to 12/02/2021 - Between Playdale (Mentone Crescent) and Newport Road. 

The phasing may be subject to change. 

 

Please see our website for further details regarding this TTRO: https://www.telford.gov.uk/ttros 
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